
The Homeownership Preservation Program (HOPP) helps homeowners who need critical 

improvements to their home to keep it safe and/or accessible. The program is financed by 

DHCD with American Rescue Plan Act (ARPA) funds. Habitat for Humanity-Metro 

Maryland, a DHCD community partner, administers the program for residents. 

HOPP is a grant program that provides home improvement repairs and renovations at no 

cost to the homeowner.  Example of the types of repairs that can be made with the HOPP 

program include: 

• Roof, Siding and Gutter Repair/Replacement; Accessible Modifications;

• Electrical/Plumbing/HVAC Repairs/Replacement; Insulation and Air Sealing; and 

more

For more information about HOPP, visit Habitat for Humanity Metro Maryland’s website

and find out if you’re income eligible.
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https://habitatmm.org/how-to-apply/home-repair-services-for-homeowners/prince-georges-county-homeownership-preservation-program-pg-hopp.html
https://www.facebook.com/dhcd.co.pg.md.us
https://www.instagram.com/princegeorgesdhcd/
https://twitter.com/dhcdPG
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